
Public comment 17-2295 and 18-0488 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: jadaniel2015@gmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 9:23 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Sep 19, 2018 9:22 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Jack 
LAST_NAME: Daniel 
EMAIL: jadaniel2015@gmail.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1:  
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY:  
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Apex and sPower 
CASE_NUMBER: 18-0488-EL-BEN        17-2295-EL-BEN 
COMMENTS: Please do not allow these projects to happen. They will destroy our beautiful, peaceful 
rural area. All it has done is divided or community. The power companies tell lies and keep everything 
under the radar to push their agenda. Please do not allow the turbines to go up in the county of Seneca 
and also the surrounding counties.  
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